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COMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE

June 17, 2022

The Boston City Council’s Committee on Boston’s COVID-19 Recovery will hold a working session on
Wednesday, June 22, 2022 at 2:00 PM in the Iannella Chamber, 5th floor, Boston City Hall.

The subject of the hearing is:

Docket #0194, order for a hearing regarding a review of COVID-19 recovery funds.

The focus of the working session is Boston Public Schools’ proposed federal ESSER fund spending plans.

This matter was sponsored by Councilors Kenzie Bok and Liz Breadon, and was referred to the
Committee on January 26, 2022.

NOTICE:  The Boston City Council may have a quorum in attendance due to standing committees of the
City Council consisting of both voting and non-voting members.  However, members attending this duly
posted meeting are participating and deliberating only in conjunction with the business of the standing
committee.

For the Committee:

Kenzie Bok, Chair
Committee on Boston’s COVID-19 Recovery
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